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Children continue to have 
access to the outdoor environment in all 
weathers.  Please ensure your child is 
dressed appropriately for the weather and 
messy play as nursery life can be very 
messy! Please ensure your child has wellie 
boots that can be left in nursery and a spare 
change of clothes in their bag which is kept 
in the cloakroom area.  

Children’s Interests 
The children have shown a keen interest in 
learning about bees. Staff will take this 
interest and learning forward by involving the 
children in planning a broad range of 
learning experiences that will cover many 
curricular areas including Literacy, 
Numeracy, Health and Wellbeing.    
We are also planning in learning about each 
other’s families as part of “All about me”  
Can you please send in a family photo for us 
to display them and for the children to talk 
about. 
 

Book of the month 
The Gruffalo by Julia Donaldson 
 
Parental Involvement  
We are keen for parents to get involved in the 
life and work of the setting. This helps to 
create strong links with our children and 
families.  You are more than welcome to 
come in anytime to bake, read, craft 
activities.  Please speak to a member of staff 
if you are interested.   
 
 
 

Education Scotland Inspection  
The outcome of our recent inspection (June 
2024) is now published and available to 
view. This is available on the Education 
Scotland website and nursery website.  
There is also a copy displayed in the 
cloakroom area.  
www.blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/er/broomn
ursery 
 

 
Committee Roles – we are currently looking 
to fill some positions including, Chairperson 
secretary and fund raising. Please let a 
member of staff know if you can take on this 
role or require more information.   
, lending library.  Please speak to a member 
of staff if you are keen to help. Thank you for 
your continued support! 

Parents What’s App  
We will keep you up to date with nursery life 
and upcoming events. If you are not in the 
group and would like to please speak to a 
member of staff.  
Our Facebook page is used as a 
platform for celebrating children’s 
learning and current nursery 
information.  
 
Lending Library  
We are looking for parent helpers to assist 
with the lending library, this can be on a rota 
basis to be carried out every Thursday  
 
Care Plans – Staff will be checking to make 
sure your child’s information is up to date 
 
Developing Gross Motor Skills  
Cat attended training on 30/8/24 provided by 
East Renfrewshire Council. This provided an 
opportunity for Cat to further develop her 
skills and knowledge on the development of 
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children’s gross motor skills and a range of 
physical activities and games to implement 
in the nursey.  
 
Upcoming events – Dates for your diary 
Thursday 26th September - Woodland 
Wander, Rouken Glen Plark  
We will be spending the full session in 
Rouken Glen Park exploring the many 
features of the natural environment and the 
changing season. Full details will follow 
soon. We may require some parent helpers 
for this outing. 
 
Holidays  
September weekend - Friday 27th – Monday 
30th September 
In-service Friday111th October  
October week, 14th – 18th October  
 Children return Tuesday 21st October  
 
Coffee and Chat  
We will be hosting these sessions for 
parents to have an informal chat with their 
key person and to meet with other parents 
from 9.10 -9.30am. It will be an opportunity 
to ask questions regarding your child’s 
learning and find out more about your child’s 
day at nursery.  
Tuesday 8th October Red Group – Lorna  
Wednesday 9th October -  Green Group – Cat 
Thursday 10th October Yellow Group – Rita  
 
Absences  
If your child is off nursery for any reason 
please inform the nursery as soon as 
possible, if we haven’t been informed of your 
child's absence, we will be in touch to 
discuss.  
 
Collection Time  
When you collect your child at the end of the 
session can you please come into the 
cloakroom area to avoid any congestion at 
the doorway and corridor. It also ensures 
that staff can clearly see that the children 
have left the building safely.  

 
Lunch  
The nursery lunches rotate on a 4-weekly 
basis, the menu is displayed on the sign in 
board in the cloakroom. The menu is subject 
to change.  
Week 1 menu – week beginning 16/9 
Week 2 menu - week beginning 23/9 
Week 3 menu – week beginning 30/9 
Wee4 4 menu – week beginning 7/10  
 
Thank you!  

Michelle, Lorna, Cat, Rita, Kirsty    
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